
Free training for early career GPs

Early career and trainee GPs in London are eligible for a free leadership programme provided by Next Generation GP, consisting of workshops and

talks running from December 2021 to May 2022.

Applications will be accepted from any current GP trainee or early career GP based in London who has not previously participated in the programme.

Applicants must be able to commit to attend at least four of the six events and complete the application by 5 November.

The application form can be found at the bottom of this page, which includes more details on Next Generation GP and who will be giving the talks.

Applicants should check their supporting statement covers off the areas detailed in the person specification.


